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Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has been wonderful to watch the children having fun in the snow this week, although the roads 

were a little chaotic out there our transport services did amazingly well getting our pupils safely to 

school. 

A very busy week at Springfield as always, lots going on in and out of the community as you will see 

below. 

Primary have been looking at the Great Fire of London which they have loved! We have seen some 

amazingly creative and inspiring lessons around this.  

Huge well done to secondary class 4LC for their Boccia success, see photo's below. We are massively 

proud of them all! 

The Sports Hall is currently closed due to the building work, however this should only be for one 

more week and then it will be back open. 

The pool was closed due to needing a new heater, however this has now been fixed and back up and 

running.   

And Finally.... it was the best day ever today for one of our young pupils! Jaydon watches the MC 

Construction builders onsite on a daily basis and today he got to lay one of the first bricks on the new 

Springfield expansion! A huge thank you to MC Construction for making this possible and making a 

young boy very, very happy :-) Please see below for photo's.  

Hope you all have a lovely weekend, 

Lisa & Kim 
 
Lisa Hodgkison Headteacher Crewe and Wilmslow 
Kim Cepeda-Wilson Head of School Crewe 



Boccia Tournament 

4LC has enjoyed some fantastic Sporting success last week in their Boccia Tournament held in 

Warrington.  

The students did an amazing job competing in the Cheshire and Warrington games festival against 

lots of other schools around the county. Not only did they represent Springfield but they were also 

representing the area of Crewe and Nantwich. Our 2 teams finished 2nd and 3rd in the competition 

receiving silver and bronze medals and certificates.  

As a result of their success, qualifying in the top 2 places, one of the teams will be representing the 

county at the regional finals in March!  

What superstars! 

 

Best Day Ever! 

Best Day Ever for Jaydon today as he got to lay one of the first bricks for our new Springfield 

expansion!  

A huge thanks to MC Construction for making this possible!      

 

The School Gate 

Thank you for all the parents attending the Coffee afternoon, some highlights of what we discussed 

was finding suitable clubs and activities for our children.   

1. Please look at Parent Page on Springfield Website  - activities in the community. 

2. LiveWell website by Cheshire East 

3. Monks Coppenhall Family Hub  - this is in Crewe, provides support for children and young 

people with special educational needs, contact Kirsty Brudenell on 01270 371 240 or go onto 

the website.  

 Have a lovely weekend.  

Uniform 

Our uniform supplier is Badged. 

Address: Cockayne House, Love Ln, Sandbach CW11 2TS 

Phone:  01477 500504 

You can order via the link above or visit the store to check sizing and try on the uniform. They are 

very SEN friendly and will arrange for a quiet zone if needed. 

https://www.badged.co.uk/


Our NHS Team 

Nursing Team 
Direct phone numbers to the nursing team are: 

01270 826151 there is an answerphone on this. 

01270 826150 there is no answerphone on this. 

Physiotherapy and Occupational Therapy 
Hayley Mitchell, Physiotherapist, is in school Monday to Friday 

Caitlin Graham-Smith, Physiotherapist, working in school Thursdays and Fridays 

Lucy Webb, Occupational Therapist works Monday, Wednesday, Thursday; and is part of the Therapy 

Outreach Programme. 

Therapy Assistants:  Liz Lehm, Jane Mather, Grace Bullen, and Megan Powell 

Yvonne Williams, Occupational Therapist works on a Monday. 

Physio/OT direct line:                        01270 826153 

Wheelchair assessment unit:           01270 826323 

Wheelchair repairs: Rosscare           0151 6536000 

Speech Therapy 
Phone the school on 01270 691900 or on direct line 01270 826152. 

Jo Currie is in school Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday. 

Alex Makin is in school Wednesday morning, Thursday, and Friday. 

Cathy Webster and Rachel Turner are our Speech and Language Therapy Assistants 

EmaIl:   joanne.currie2@mcht.nhs.uk 

alex.makin@mcht.nhs.uk 

Or contact via eSchools. 

Contact Us 

If you need to contact us: 

Springfield School 

Crewe Green Road 

Crewe 

CW1 5HS 

Telephone:  01270 691900 

Email:  head@springfield.cheshire.sch.uk 

https://head@springfield.cheshire.sch.uk/

